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largely stem from the society’s dominant cultural
background. The grid of values in a society plays a
special role in motivating and encouraging its members
to innovate. An effective way of keeping enterprises and
organizations competitive is by developing an
entrepreneurial culture that boosts innovative activity
and thus maintains competitive advantage. Thus, culture
should be considered a strategic instrument for
achieving competitive advantage through innovation.
Culture encourages innovation and creativity and
motivates individuals or groups to foster the spirit of
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outcomes and identify other factors that may intervene
in this process. International or country-specific
research is welcomed.
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I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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